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Saskatoon Transit – Implementing Free Child Fare 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration be directed to pursue Option 1A Children in Grade 8 and 

under ride free; 
2. That the Administration be directed to pursue Option 2A Children self-verify to 

ride free;  
3. That the City Solicitor be directed to make the necessary amendments to The 

Transit Fares Bylaw, 2004, as outlined in report dated June 4, 2024 of the 
Transportation and Construction Division; and 

4. That the Administration provide a report back after one year of the 
implementation of the free child fare program. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on June 4, 2024, 
considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the 
above. You Committee heard from Robert Clipperton, Bus Riders of Saskatoon. 
 
Attachment 
June 4, 2024 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 
June 3, 2024 email from Colleen Christopherson-Cote - Saskatoon Poverty Reduction 
Partnership 
 


